
 

 

St. John Paul II Academy is a Catholic independent co-educational 8-12 high school located in 

South Surrey. With the completion of our permanent campus this year, we are seeking 

educators for a number of full time and potential part time positions.   

Our holistic approach to Catholic education includes vibrant extracurricular programming in the 

areas of athletics, arts, and campus ministry. Successful candidates will have a passion to 

contribute to our growing community in the extracurricular life of the school as coaches, staff 

coordinators and program leaders. These extracurricular areas complement our strong 

commitment to excellence in academics.   

 

We are currently seeking qualified teachers to become part of our growing community and 

faculty in the following subject areas: 

 

- Jr. Math & Science 

- Jr. Humanities 

- Grade 12 Humanities (including Law, AP Psychology, Social Justice, Geography) 

- Arts Education (Art, Choral, Drama, Media Arts) 

- Applied Skills (Food Studies 8-10, Media Design 10, Entrepeneurialship and Promotions 

10, Marketing and Promotion 11) 

- Christian Education 10-12 

- Language Arts 11 & 12 

- Spanish & French (all grades) 

- Physical & Health Education  

 

The willingness and ability to teach across subject areas is an asset.  Priority conversation will 

be given to candidates who are practicing Catholics in addition to holding a British Columbia 

Certificate of Qualification.  

 

As an affiliate school, our compensation package, including salary and benefits, is the same as 

that of CISVA. Full time teaching positions entail six of the eight assigned teaching blocks. Part 

time options may be available. 

 

Please contact Mrs. Andrea Prout-Bernett, principal@sjp2academy.com,  should you have any 

questions regarding our school and becoming part of our faculty.  

 

Resumes and cover letters can be sent directly to the above email address. Deadline for 

submission is Monday, February 10th. Those applicants shortlisted for interviews will be notified 

by February 12th. 
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